Meeting with Custom Authorities...
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International Investors Association of Georgia is continuing to extend relationship with
competent and authoritative persons at custom in order to get full information about different
issues and explanation about legislation. At the meeting will be also discussed those problems
which face investors during their activity. The main subject of the meeting on August 17 was so
called “product processing regime at customs”, which textile companies are concerned. The
head of custom formation of regional Revenue Service of Adjara Mr. Mikheil Qavtaradze gave
full information about establishment of outlet norms and the procedures concerning remains,
expert decision, the procedures for cuting off and destruction of remains and drawing up an act,
main control problems and difficulties at time of product processing at customs, making custom
clearance for spare parts and accessories in frontier points, presenting bank guarantee.
International Investors Association of Georgia is planning to arrange meeting between custom
authorities and businessmen in nearest future.




